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April 25, 2006

TO: Dr. Joanne Harrison
North Area Superintendent

FROM: Kathleen Martinez
Principal

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR LOAN

Attached please find a School Board of Broward County Agenda Request for a loan in
the amount of $71,727.60 for the replacement of marching band uniforms.  The uniforms
at Deerfield Beach High School are over 6 years old and are in disrepair.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Cc: Craig Anderson, Area Director
North Area Schools

Bridget M. D’Angelo, Business Analyst
North Area Schools


